From: Marshall McClain I Q|axpd. org>

To: Undisclosed recipients
Sent: 8/19/2019 12:45:19 PM
Subject: Re: AB 392 Update

Good Afternoon,
As stated over a week ago, the Governor is officially signing AB 392 today.
This link is the member email Inside the link is our coalition press release with CAHP and CPCA.

http://campaien.r20.constantcontact. com/render?ca=962091e0-4deba-424b-9855-893ef858a97&
preview=true&m=1104954099833&id=preview

The news media will get most of it wrong. Please re-assure your members that the bill still retains the
“reasonableness”™ standard set forth in the Supreme Court’s 1989 Graham v. Connor ruling.

SB 230 is being released from appropriations to the floor; the Governor has made it clear he wants no further
delays and wants it on his desk for signing.

Marshall E. McClain

Executive Committee - REG III
PORAC Director, LA South Chapter
4010 Truxel Road

Sacramento, CA 95834
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